
    
    

    
      

 
           

          
         

          
         

 
 

          
         

              
         

         
       

 
          

          
        

 
      
       

      
        
    
 

             
         

              
           

           
 

       
 

             
       

          
         

          
         
         

       

Town of Halton Hills 
Transportation Master Plan Study 

Municipal Class Environment Assessment 
Notice of Public Information Centre #2 

The Town of Halton Hills, through their consultant Hatch Mott MacDonald, has 
initiated a Transportation Master Plan (TMP) Study. The Class Environmental 
Assessment (Class EA) Study will develop an integrated transportation plan and 
associated strategies that consider all modes of travel to meet several road 
network challenges up to 2031. The Study will identify future projects within the 
study area. 

Throughout the study process, the Town of Halton Hills has been seeking input 
from the public through a variety of consultation activities, including stakeholder 
and interest group meetings held during the course of the study. One of the key 
communication tools used during the development of a TMP is the Public 
Information Centre (PIC). PIC’s provide the community with the opportunity to 
provide their input at key stages in the study. 

The first PIC was held on February 10, 2011 to present and discuss the 
Problems and Opportunities, as well as, the background and purpose of the 
study. The second PIC will be held as follows: 

Date: Wednesday, June 22, 2011 
Time: 6:00 p.m. – 9:00 p.m. 
Location: Acton Arena and Community Centre 

415 Queen Street East (Hwy. 7) 
Acton ON 

The purpose of the second PIC will be to present and seek input on the study 
progress including details of the preferred plan and the supporting transportation 
policies. The PIC will be an Open House format, with a brief presentation at 
7:00 p.m., followed by the opportunity to ask questions of the project team on a 
one-on-one basis. We encourage those interested in the study to attend. 

If you have any questions or comments, please contact: 

Mr. Ted Drewlo, P. Eng. Mr. John McGill, P. Eng., PTOE 
Manager of Engineering Services Project Manager 
Town of Halton Hills Hatch Mott MacDonald 
1 Halton Hills Drive 2800 Speakman Drive 
Halton Hills ON L7G 5G2 Mississauga ON L5K 2R7 
Tel.: 905-873-2601 ext. 2313 Tel.: 905-403-4403 
Fax: 905-873-3036 Fax: 905-855-2607 
Email: tedd@haltonhills.ca Email: john.mcgill@hatchmott.com 

mailto:john.mcgill@hatchmott.com
mailto:tedd@haltonhills.ca


 
 

           
    

 
             

               
              

      
 

       

Additional information related to the study may be obtained on the Town of 
Halton Hills website: www.haltonhills.ca/tmp. 

Comments and information regarding this project are collected in accordance with the Freedom 
of Information and Protection of Privacy Act and to assist the project team in meeting the 
requirements of the Class EA process. With the exception of personal information, all comments 
will become part of the public record. 

This Notice first issued on June 13, 2011. 

www.haltonhills.ca/tmp

